
 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Another busy week in both schools with all our children learning a wide range of 
subjects. It is lovely to hear the children discussing various topics and subjects in 

classrooms. 

As well as working hard, I have heard examples of the children being really             
resilient, kind and respectful of each other this week. We are really proud of all 
our children, across both schools for having such positive attitudes and trying 

their best in all that they do.  

This week, we are very pleased to welcome Mr Patterson who has joined us as 
Class 2 teacher at Sherburn Scnool. He is very much looking forward to being part 

of the team and has a lovely first week getting to know all of the children and 
staff.  

 

Have a lovely long bank holiday weekend 

Mrs Evans  

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was: 97.72% 

 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:  98.17% 

 

Class 2: 97.39 % 

 

Well done to Class  One 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime. 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 97% and above. 

                     

The raffle prize winners this week 
are:               

Annie and Steven 

  



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

 

Class 1 

Hannah  

For always being on task and meeting 
expectations in the classroom.  

 

 

Class 2 

Annabelle 

For a beautiful piece of writing this 
week 

      

Kyle 

For being so conscientious with his friends 

Charlie 

For following instructions perfectly 

 

Class 1 

Jacob 

For great phonics knowledge 

 

Class 2 

Jack L 

For fantastic questions and   
curiosity in History 

 

Jack C 

For amazing me with his science 
knowledge every day this week 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 

The children have worked hard in Class 1 this week, we have had lots of different 
adults visiting and finding out about our learning. It has been very impressive to see 
the children share their knowledge and understanding with such confidence.  

We are working hard with our writing and today we wrote a thank you note as Dogger 
has FINALLY been found! Woohoo. We thought hard about the different words we 
would need to write to say thank you.  

EYFS have had a busy week learning all the numbers in a hundred square, they were 
even able to fill in the missing numbers. They were also programming a Beebot using 
the guide cards some of the instructions had 4 steps to follow! 

In RE, Early Years have been learning about the features of a church. They made 
stained glass windows to decorate the room. Year 1 and Year 2 loved the stained glass 
windows that much that they joined in making them to help decorate the room.  

 

In Art, all the children are making a huge spider, we can’t wait to finish it to show you 
all! We had to roll up lots of newspapers to make the spider’s legs.  

 

Have a wonderful long weekend, remember Monday we are NOT in school and we 
look forward to seeing you on Tuesday! 

 
Miss Trotter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 

Wow! Another busy week in Class 2 this week. We have had a great time planting 
trees in Forest School—how great to think that the tiny saplings we have planted by 
hand, with our spades, will be there for such a long time in the future, so a little part 
of us with always be at Luttons.  

 

In Maths, we have been busy looking at parts of wholes and finding equivalent      
fractions.  

 

In English, we have written amazing pieces of descriptive writing based on the door in 
the text ‘The Nowhere Emporium’. We are also very excited to start our new class 
reader this week called ‘The Viking Boy’ by Tony Bradman.  

 

Talking of Vikings, we have almost finished our history unit for this term. We have   
really enjoyed pretending to be Vikings and trading our goods from our different 
trade points this week.  

 

Mrs Ridley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 





TERM DATES 2024-2025  

EBOR ACADEMY (TRAINING DAYS MAYBE SUBJECT TO CHANGE)  



Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 08/04, 29/04, 
20/05, 17/06 & 08/07 

Served w/c 15/04, 06/05, 
03/06, 24/06 & 15/07 

Served w/c 22/04, 13/05, 
10/06 & 01/07 

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Cheese or 
Tuna Sandwich 

  

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Tuna or 
Cheese Sandwich 

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Beans or 
Ham Sandwich 

Monday Monday Monday 

V Pizza 
Wedges 

Peas & Sweetcorn 
Waffle, Fruit & Ice Cream 

Beef Burger in a Bun  Wedg-
es 

Coleslaw & Cucumber 
Summer Berry Flapjack 

Cheese & Tomato Pasta Bake 
Summer Veg Sticks 

Garlic Bread 
Chocolate Crispie 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken Pitta Pocket 
Rice 

Broccoli & Carrots 
Fruit Muffin 

Pasta Cheese & Tomato 
Peas & Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Iced Finger 

All Day Breakfast 
50/50 Bread 

Oat Cookie & Cheese 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Mince Beef & Yorkshire Pud-
ding, Mashed Potato 

Medley of Veg 
Wholemeal bread 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Roast Gammon & Gravy 
Baby Potatoes & Medley of 

Summer Vegetables 
Homemade Bread 
Sponge & Custard 

Roast Chicken & Gravy 
Mashed Potato 
Medley of Veg 

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 
Shortcake Biscuit 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Sausage & Tomato Pasta 
Green Beans & Cauliflower 

Garlic Bread 
Chocolate Orange Sponge & 

Chocolate Sauce 

Chicken Korma & Rice 
Green Beans & Carrots 

Naan Bread 
Chocolate & Vanilla Swirl 

Muffin 

Pasta Bolognese 
Peas & Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Jam Sponge & Custard 

Friday Friday Friday 

Fish Fingers & Chips 
Baked Beans 
50/50 Bread 

Summer Drizzle Cake 

Battered Fish & Chips 
Baked Beans 

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 
Custard Cookie & Orange 

Wedge 

Crispy Fish Bites (Salmon) 
Chips & Baked Beans 

Homemade Bread 
Jelly Mousse Pots 

SUMMER TERM 2024 LUNCH MENU 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designate Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Jo Evans (Acting Headteacher) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Childs and Miss Trotter 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 


